
We welcome all who enter the doors of this church. Just as God’s self-revelation is made complete in the Father, the 
Son, and the Holy Spirit, so do your prayers and presence make our worship service more complete. We pray that you 
may be strengthened and nourished as our community is enriched and uplifted by your presence among us. If you come 
as a visitor, we pray you will leave as a friend. Please sign our guest book. 
 

QUIETLY ENTER THIS HOLY PLACE TO HEAR GOD’S WORD FOR YOU 

• Remember to practice thankfulness and add a coin to your United Thank Offering box.  
 

HOLY TRINITY CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

•An informal, group discussion format, Bible Study, covering the Gospel of St. Mark, will convene at 11:45 a.m. each 
Sunday.  The group will set its own pace for reading and discussion and will continue to meet until St. Mark’s Gospel 
is finished.  We will start @ 11:45 a.m. after any administrative or rehearsal events have taken place and will finish by 
1:00 p.m.  We recommend each one brings a brown-bag lunch and that you read a few chapters of St. Mark’s Gospel 
by August 16—Bible version of your choice!  
• The Mission Plate donations for August will go to West Street School to help with needed school supplies.     
•The Daughters of the King will meet on Wednesday, August 19 @ 4pm in the Parish Hall.   
•Community Bluegrass Worship - Gather, worship, and participate while hearing great bluegrass music performed by 
local musicians. Sunday, August 23rd, 3:00pm, Southbridge Common Pavilion.  Free will offering will benefit 
FoodShare.   Refreshments to be offered after worship. 
•HTEC will be collecting school supplies in the month of August to donate to West Street School.  There are many 
great sales going on right now and supplies may be purchased very inexpensively.  Please help the children of West 
Street School have what they need to have a successful school year.  Thank you in advance for your generosity!!  Place 

contributions in the box by the Font.   

•Blessing of the Backpacks will be on August 30 during the 9:30 a.m. service.  ANYONE who is going to school may 
bring in their backpack (that means pre-school to graduate students) to be blessed.  We want all students to know that 
God is with them during their days at school.  
 

CLASS INFORMATION: 

•Yoga Time will begin again on Monday, August 30.  *Please note that the class is on Monday evenings now.  Class 
runs from 6:30 – 7:45 pm.  Practice hatha yoga for mind, body, spirit. $12 per class drop-in fee. For more info, contact 
instructor Linda Davis (508-615-3568 or  karayogi@yahoo.com  www.yogatimecharlton.com ) .  **Please note – no 
class on Labor Day! 
 
 


